Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)

From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)

Sent: Tuesday, October 09, 2012 9:23 AM

To: _

Subject: your comments in case 2012-00129 - area code 270

Dear Mr. West:

Thank you for your comments to the Kentucky Public Service Commission regarding the need for a new area code in
western Kentucky and the recommendation by the telecommunications industry to create a second area code through
an overlay of area code 270. Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s consideration as it
deliberates in this matter.

The case number in this matter is 2012-00129. Please reference it in any further comments.

Records in the case are available on the PSC website at this location:
http://psc.ky.gov/Home/Library?type=Cases&folder=2012 cases/2012-00129

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

ndrew gflelnykovych RECEIVED

Director of Communications

Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Boulevard

Frankfort, KY 40601

502-564-3940 x208 cell:502-330-5981

By Kentucky Public Service Commission at 9:25 am, Oct 09, 2012

From: PSC - Public Information Officer
Sent: Monday, October 08, 2012 5:12 PM
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
Subject: FW: Area Code 270

From: West, Adam 1
Sent: Monday, October 08, 2012 5:11:31 PM

To: PSC - Public Information Officer

Subject: Area Code 270

Auto forwarded by a Rule

I am in favor of the overlay option for the area code region of 270 and 364. | agree with the notion that the
overlay option will consume less economic resources to implement, for both consumers and providers. | have
experienced the area code overlay while living in Dallas, TX and after the initial learning curve that requires 10-
digit dialing, little problems remained. In fact, with speed dial and automatic dial on both landline and mobile
phones, | don’t think it would be too difficult to use a 10-digit dialing system.


Andrew.Melnykovych
Received


My only concern with the overlay system, is reaching the more rural parts of the 270 area code. Public hearings
and advertisements in the larger metro cities is warranted, but | hope that the word and any training needed will

reach the more rural parts of the area.

Thank you,
Adam West





